Sent: 31 March 2013 22:41
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning application on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning application (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Brendan O'Farrell
	

	Address 1:
	3 Lansdown Close
	

	Address 2:
	
	

	Town:
	Banbury
	

	Postcode:
	OX16 9LH
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	Re Planning Application 13/00321/OUT Dear Planning department I wish to register an objection to the above planning application on the following grounds. 1. The site is beyond the Salt Way has long been regarded as Banbury’s boundary. 2. The neighbourhood consultation in the planning submission is totally inadequate; consulting people at addresses in Waller Drive only will not suffice. 3. The planning documents state that there is no archaeological significance to this site. A recent archaeological survey of the field adjacent to the Salt Way revealed evidence of Iron Age settlements which will need further investigation. The document also states that there is a causewayed enclosure to the south of the site. These two facts make it imperative that a thorough archaeological survey be carried out before any building work is considered. 4. These are very wet fields; if they are built over water that is normally absorbed by them will have to go somewhere else. Yours sincerely Dr Brendan O’Farrell 
	


